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56October 2022

Admission of choristers 

A New ‘Family Service’
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57November 2022

Sarum Lights: ‘Renaissance’

Preaching in the Diocese – Calne and 
Weymouth



The Dean’s Report to Diocesan Synod October 2023

58December 2022

Visit of The Very Reverend Patrick Perkins
Dean of Fond du Lac, Wisconsin USA

Late Night Opening

Christmas Eve Family Services
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59January 2023

Cathedrals Measure

Nigel Salisbury the first SNEM

First Peer Review

IME Day for Diocesan Curates

The Planets
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60February 2023

Liturgical Furniture Trials
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61March 2023

Lent Course

Bringing Down the Regimental 
Colours

Easter Garden
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62April 2023

Holy Week

Choir Tour to Guernsey and 
Jersey
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63May 2023

Visiting Preachers

The Coronation of King Charles III

‘To Be Free’ – 2023 Art Exhibition
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64June 2023

Farewell to Jane Barker and Pete 
Atkinson

Sir Edward Heath lecture

NHS Commemoration Service 
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65July 2023

Army Chaplains’ Annual visit

Two Legal Lectures
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66August 2023

Organ Prom 2023

Interfaith evening with the Mayor of Salisbury

Diocesan Curates invited to preach


